
 
 
 
 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 046 of 2018 
 
Our Ref: TM/PYD/80/98 V 
 
  
29 May 2018 
 
 
 

Cancel Local Notice to Mariners No 038 of 2018 regarding Works at                 
Grand Harbour Marina – Dockyard Creek - Grand Harbour 

 
 
Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 038 of 2018 regarding Works at 
Grand Harbour Marina – Dockyard Creek - Grand Harbour.  
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that works are 
now completed and therefore notice is hereby CANCELLED. 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 177 
 
 

 
 


